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OCEAN FISHERY CLOSURE NOTICE 

 
 

Commercial ocean fishing for salmon is closed in California  
between OR/CA border and Humboldt S. Jetty 

effective 11:59 pm  
Tuesday, September 30, 2014   

 

All salmon must be landed within 24 hours of the closure. 
 
 

For additional information, please contact the NOAA Fisheries’ ocean salmon hotline @  
(800) 662-9825 or (206) 526-6667 


